Dawson Springs Elementary School

SBDM Meeting, May5, 2016 – Called Meeting                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
The DS Elementary SBDM Council was called to order by chairperson, Jennifer Ward. Present were Lori Back, Holly Peters, Barbara P’Poole, Debra Oldham, and Chairperson Jennifer Ward.  Members not present were Susie Lovell and Ashley Marsili Secretary.  Guests present (2016/2017-2017-2018 new teacher members ) Chris Baird and Joni Stuessel.
First item of business was to approve the May 5, 2016 agenda.  Holly Peters motioned to approve the agenda and Barbara P’Poole seconded the motion. 
New Business:
1. The council discussed the instructional assistant – kindergarten aide position.  The council decided upon candidates to interview and set the interview day for Friday, May 6, 2016 during the school day with the teacher members of SBDM.  Questions were written for the interview.  Holly Peters will type the questions and get those back to Mrs. Ward.  

2. The council was provided a copy of all applicants for the elementary teacher position.  The council then decided upon candidates to interview.  Questions were written for the interviews and the date for interviews was set for Monday, May 23, 2016 starting at 3:30pm.  Holly Peters will type the questions and get those back to Mrs. Ward prior to the interviews.  

3. There are two elementary teacher positions that will be open for the 25016/2017 school year.  The council will pull any new applications and consider those for interviews between now and the interview date.  

Holly Peters motioned to adjourn the meeting and Debra Oldham seconded the motion.  

Respectfully submitted,
Jennifer Ward, Chairperson
